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Dear Shilen, 
 
Proposal to modify electricity transmission licences to reflect the latest version of the 
National Electricity Transmission Security and Quality of Supply Standard (NETS SQSS) 
 
SP Energy Networks (SPEN) represents the transmission licensee SP Transmission plc.  We own 
and maintain the electricity transmission network in Central and South Scotland (SP Transmission).  
Through our participation in the SQSS Review Panel, the GSR027 Workgroup and in our responses 
to the GSR027 Workgroup and Code Administrator Consultations, submitted on 30 September 
2020 and 6 November 2020 respectively, we have shared our views on GSR025, GSR026, 
GSR027 and the latest update of the SQSS. 
 
SPT agree with both modifications for GSR025 and GSR026.  We note that Ofgem have taken our 
reservations about GSR027, as expressed in our 30 September 2020 and 6 November 2020 
responses, into account.  We now look forward to working constructively with Ofgem, the ESO and 
other industry stakeholders in ensuring the effective implementation of the new FRCR process. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Dr. Cornel Brozio 
System Analysis and Design Lead, RIIO-T2 Load 
 
 


